
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Your child has been given an opportunity to perform at our Celebration of 

Music evening on Monday 24th June. We would very much like your child to 

participate in this event, as it provides them with a valuable performing 

experience. 

 

Your child will need to wear their uniform and be in school (with their musical 

instrument if applicable) at 6pm on Monday 24th June. It is anticipated that the 

performance will last for 1 hour and pupils will be released to their responsible 

adult at approximately 7.30pm. 

 

Please would you complete and return the reply slip below, as soon as possible, 

to support us in managing this event. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr R Foster 

Music Coordinator 

 

………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of Child.................................................................... Class…………….. 

 

My child will / will not be attending the Celebration of Music event on 

Monday 24th June. 

 

I/we will be attending the Celebration of Music Event and require ........... seats. 

 

I/we will not be attending the Celebration of Music event but will ensure that 

my child is collected from school at 7.30pm 

 

Signed...........................................................                Date................................ 

*Please delete as applicable. 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

 


